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Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

 

This week the childen have been learning about 
sharing amounts equally. Ask your child to share 

their toys between two teddies so that each one has 
the same amount.  

Story of the Week  

This week Nursery have been very excited to be 
preparing for Christmas. They have been busy 

making their Christmas cards, Christmas 
decorations and preparing for their Christmas 
Sing-a-long. The childen also wrote a list of 

presents they would like from Father Christmas. 
 

  
 

This week the children have been learning about 
sharing amounts. The children pretended that the 
teddy bears were having a party and that all the 
food needed to be shared equally between the 
two bears. The childdren could say if they had 
the same amount of food and if the amounts 

were equal. 
 

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing lots of nursery 
rhymes. Our favourite this week has been “Hickory 
Dickory Dock”. See the rhyme below if you want to 
sing it at home too! Don’t forget to share this on 

Seesaw.  
Hickory Dickory Dock 

 
 

Hickory Dickory dock, 
The mouse ran up the clock, 

The clock struck one 
The mouse ran down, 
Hickory Dickory dock. 

Hickory Dickory dock - BBC Teach 

Diary Dates 

 

 Nursery’s Christmas sing-a-long at 11am and 
12.30pm on Tuesday 17th December. Children to 
wear their school uniform and only two adults per 

child are allowed to attend. 
 Party Day on Thursday 19th December. Children to 

wear party clothes. The children who attend the 
nursery in the afternoon will attend the party in the 

morning. There will be no afternoon session on 
Friday 20th December.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


